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(RFQQ)  18-1500  

Addendum No. One (1) 

Ethernet Transport Services 

K20 Education Network 

 

OFM RESPONSE TO BIDDER QUESTIONS 

October 30, 2018 

 

This Addendum No. 1 provides OFM answers to Bidder’s questions which may only explain or clarify 
some aspect that has already been addressed in the solicitation.  However, some of the answers may 
also supplement or change what was previously states in the Solicitation or in an exhibit or attachment.   

Therefore, it is important that Bidders review all questions and answers, and not just those which they 
may have submitted. 

 

Question 1: Peninsula College - Ft Warden – The address contained in the RFQ for this location is 202 
Eisenhower Ave, Port Townsend.  The existing 100Mb service is terminated at a location 0.1 miles 
away.  Would it be possible to provide service at the existing service address of 298 Battery way, Port 
Townsend?  This would save potential construction costs into a new location. 

Answer: No - we do not believe the existing service is located at 298 Battery and that it is 
actually located at 200 Admin Building.  However, the requester for this connection is not the 
owner of the space, cannot guarantee access, and would prefer to not have the service 
terminate at that location anymore.  Due to this, we would like to keep the address originally 
requested as 202 Eisenhower. 

 

 

 


